
On Friday May 30, the Southold Town Police Benevolent Association hosted a special luncheon for 
the Class of 2025 in the front yard of Greenport High School. In addition to treating the seniors to 
a sliders food truck, members of the Southold town police department joined the seniors as they 
played volleyball and participated in a cornhole tournament. The event was greatly enjoyed by all!  
 
 

 


